LITTER ON FOOTPATHSOUTSIDE BANKS

The previous Board had expressed concern over the litter which tended to
accumulate outside banks outside working hours because of discarded automatic
teller machine slips of paper. The Board had referred this matter to the “Keep
Christchurch Beautiful” Campaign for any action which might be appropriate.

The Board had previously considered a letter from Shirley Christensen, the “Keep
Christchurch Beautiful” Campaign Co-ordinator, advising of steps being taken to
meet the Board’s concerns at this litter.

Since then, a further letter had been received providing an update on this matter and
this further letter was before the Board. Copies of the replies received from banks
as a result of the concerns expressed were also referred to the Board.

The Board eceived the information.



